
“The story of nuclear weapons will have an ending, 
and it is up to us what the ending will be.

Will it be the end of nuclear weapons, 
or will it be the end of us?”

Excerpt from the Nobel Peace Prize acceptance speech delivered on behalf of the 
International Campaign to Abolish Nuclear Weapons by Executive Director Beatrice Fihn, December 10, 2017

The Sacramento Chapter of
Physicians for Social Responsibility

Announces a scholarship essay contest open to
High School Seniors in Sacramento and surrounding counties
$15,000 in total scholarship money will be awarded

 To enter the contest, high school seniors must submit an original essay of 500 
words or fewer describing their thoughts about the above quotation from Beatrice Fihn

Deadline for essay submission is March 20, 2021
For contest details, go to www.sacpsr.org, email: essaycontest@sacpsr.org, or call 916-955-6333

Physicians for Social Responsibility is the U.S. affiliate of International
Physicians for the Prevention of Nuclear War, winner of the 1985 Nobel Peace Prize

and a partner organization in the International Campaign to Abolish Nuclear Weapons.  


